
REO’s Electoral Information Centre
Open Days to celebrate National Day
open for public appointments

     To celebrate with members of the public the 75th anniversary of the
founding of the People's Republic of China, the Electoral Information Centre
(EIC) of the Registration and Electoral Office (REO) (address: 7/F, Treasury
Building, 3 Tonkin Street West, Cheung Sha Wan, Kowloon) will hold National
Day Open Days from September 30 to October 2 (Monday to Wednesday).
 
     The Open Days will offer a wide range of programmes, including a talk on
electoral information, a mock polling session and National Day-related
interactive games. Visitors can not only take photos with the National Day
decorations and the festively dressed Ballot Box Family mascots at the venue,
but they can also receive souvenirs of the Ballot Box Family in the National
Day special edition.
 
     The REO has earlier issued invitations to primary and secondary schools
as well as non-governmental organisations and institutions, and the relevant
group appointment quota is full. For individual appointments, members of the
public who are interested in visiting may call the REO's hotline at 2891 1001
during office hours from 8.45am to 6pm to make an appointment from today
(September 23) until September 27. Throughout the period of the Open Days
(from September 30 to October 2), there will be a total of 10 sessions open
for individual visits, including three on the afternoon of September 30, five
on the afternoon of October 1 and two on the afternoon of October 2. Each
visit session will last for 30 minutes.
 
     All visits to the National Day Open Days are free, but quotas are
allocated on a first-come, first-served basis. For further information,
please visit the REO's website
(www.reo.gov.hk/en/service-desk/ecenter/openday.html) or call the hotline at
2891 1001.
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